Re: Memo for change of STAR standards

Steve Marshall <smarshall@unitec.ac.nz>

Wed 22/07/2020 09:41

To: Karen Miller <kmiller@unitec.ac.nz>; Academic Approvals Committee <aac@unitec.ac.nz>

Cc: Kakala Vainikolo <kvainikolo@unitec.ac.nz>

[l]J 5 attachments (2 MB)

FW_ FW_ STAR 2020.pdf; FW_ Units for 2020 for Whangarei Girls' High School.pdf; GBHS STAR ECE.pdf; Memo for Approval STAR standards 2020.docx; SSTAR New Course

Detail Schedule.xlsx;

Kia ora, please accept this email as notification of approval by Chair’s actions for the establishment of the new STAR courses to be set-up in the system to
fulfil our obligations to our Secondary School STAR partners.

Attached: New Course Details Schedule, Memo and Schools Contracts.

This is for noting at AAC with no further approvals required.

Nga mihi
Steve Marshall [PhD, MEdLM (Hons. 2nd), GDipHE]
Academic Quality Partner
Te Korowai Te Korowai Kahurangi (Academic Service Centre)
Kahurangi

LEADING ACADEMIC QUALITY EXT 8760 | DDI +64 9 892 8760 | Mob +64 (0) 21 538872
On Campus Mon-Wed. Off Campus Thu & Fri.

From: Kakala Vainikolo <kvainikolo@unitec.ac.nz>

Date: Tuesday, 21 July 2020 at 13:36

To: Steve Marshall <smarshall@unitec.ac.nz>, Karen Miller <kmiller@unitec.ac.nz>
Subject: FW: Memo for change of STAR standards

Kia ora Steve and Karen

| have spoken to Sarah and the following has been done/understood:
e |tis understood that the memo will be tweaked by Steve before send off to AAC for approval
e Completed New Course Detail Sheet has now been confirmed and completed with the necessary information

If there is something else that you need from me, please let me know

Nga mihi

0
"-.‘ ,’/0 Kakala Vainikolo

Korow Specialist, Quality Partner | Te Korowai Kahurangi (Academic Service Centre)
'"..hw'“:‘l Email kvainikolo@unitec.ac.nz EXT 7533 DDI +64 9 892 7533
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Unitec Institute of Technology | Te Whare Wananga o Wairaka
Private Bag 92025, Victoria Street West, Auckland 1142
www.unitec.ac.nz

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify us

before deleting it.

From: Steve Marshall

Sent: Tuesday, 21 July 2020 8:29 AM

To: Kakala Vainikolo <kvainikolo@unitec.ac.nz>
Subject: FW: Memo for change of STAR standards

Can you look into this for me? | need

Nga mihi
Steve Marshall [PhD, MEdLM (Hons. 2nd), GDipHE]
LY Academic Quality Partner
Te Korowai Te Korowai Kahurangi (Academic Service Centre)

SIS, EXT 8760 | DDI+64 9 892 8760 | Mob +64 (0) 21 538872

On Campus Mon-Wed. Off Campus Thu & Fri.



From: Sarah Sommerville <ssommerville@unitec.ac.nz>
Date: Monday, 20 July 2020 at 17:37

To: Steve Marshall <smarshall@unitec.ac.nz>

Subject: Memo for change of STAR standards

Hi Steve,
As requested, with the disclaimer that I've never done one of these before, so happy to take any feedback or make any changes you might require.

Thanks for the guidance as always ©

Nga mihi,

Sarah
Sarah Sommerville MEALM (Hons. 15!), BEd
Operations Coordinator | Unitec Pathways College

Email ssommerville@unitec.ac.nz Tel +64 9 815 4321 Extn 7531 Mob +64 (0) 21 836 396

Unitec Institute of Technology | Te Whare Wananga o Wairaka
Private Bag 92025, Victoria Street West, Auckland 1142
www.unitec.ac.nz
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